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8 January 2021 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Academy is not at all happy with the quality of the food parcel provision that our caterers have 

provided for you this week. 

As a result we will be moving to providing supermarket vouchers using the ‘Wonde’ scheme that we 

used for the provision over the Christmas holidays. 

Vouchers will be provided weekly at a value of £15 per child. As an acknowledgement of issues 

experienced this week we will increase the first voucher to a value of £25 per child. This will be 

provided on Monday 11 January. 

Please accept our apologies for this. 

Kind regards 
Catherine Turner 
Business Director 
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